
Information for The Northern Virginia Chorale concerts

The concert will be held at St. Mark’s Lutheran Church, which is located at:
5800 Backlick Road, Springfield, Virginia 22152

The church is directly across the street from Lynbrook Elementary School.  
Overflow parking is available at the school, and there are usually police to guide 
people in crossing the street.  If they are not there, a crossing light to the north 
will stop traffic for pedestrians to cross.

Detailed directions to St. Mark’s are available on our website at this link:

http://www.northernvirginiachorale.org/directions.html


